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18th September 08
Dear colleague
DAY OF ACTION 24 SEPTEMBER 2008 

PLEASE STAND UP FOR FAIR PAY

As you know, the next stage in your campaign for a fair pay settlement this year is a second all out day on Wednesday 24 September.   The commitment of all staff taking action on 20 August helped make that day a success and we are writing to thank you and to urge you to take action again on 24 September.  We regret having to cause disruption to services, but only by continuing the action and sustaining pressure on the employers will we succeed in increasing the offer to an acceptable level.  All staff are crucial to achieving success in the fight for a fair pay deal this year.
Taking strike action is never an easy decision. We prefer to do what we do best – provide quality services for the public.   However, a large turn-out on 24 September will send a clear message to the employers that they must improve their offer and show you the respect you deserve. 

Join your colleagues in a show of strength by attending the Rally
Wednesday 24 September at 11.00am
Castlegate, Aberdeen

Together we can make this action a huge success and get the employers back to the negotiating table. 

Please support your union – together we can make a difference.

	Yours sincerely
Bob Revie
Branch Secretary
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